

U.S. SMALL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION WASHINGTON, D.C. 20416

MAR | 1 1083

Mr. Jeffrey P. Davidson Management Consultant IMR Corporation 5201 Leesburg Pike Falls Church, Virginia 22041

Dear Mr. Davidson:

Congratulations on your selection as the 1983 Media Advocate of the Year for the State of Virginia.

The Office of Advocacy is pleased to present this award to you in appreciation for the many contributions you have made to small business. A certificate of recognition will be awarded by the Small Business Administration district office.

Again, my sincere congratulations and best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

Frank Swain

Chief Counsel for Advocacy

cc: Mr. Peter Terpeluk, Regional Administrator

Mr. Ed Wilford, Regional Advocate

Ms. Susan Walthall, Public Information Officer

Mr. Hawley Smith, District Director